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First I want tell you that I received two invitations to participate in two congresses to 

show the results of my first part of my project, funded by the 1st Rufford grant. I will 

participate at 13th International Conference on Mercury as a Global Pollutant (16-22 

July) for which I was awarded a travel award to ensure my participation. 

http://mercury2017.com 

 

 
Letter from 13th International Conference on Mercury as a Global Pollutant & poster 

for conference.  

 

Also I have been invited to the 12th SETAC Latin America Biennial Meeting 

(https://sla2017.setac.org/). Currently I am looking for possible grants to fund my 

participation in the conference.  

 

Last year I presented the genetics results at Congreso Internacional de biotecnología 

y biodiversidad with an oral conference. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://mercury2017.com/


 

Email from 12th SETAC Latin America Biennial Meeting. Certificate from Congreso 

Internacional de biotecnología y biodiversidad 
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Also, just a minor setback we experienced, two of the ships that bring goods to the 

Islands from the continent ran aground and failed to deliver their cargo on time which 

raised the general cost of living on the Islands. I had to restructure some expenses to 

cover the differences. 

 

Finally, the field work is finished and we are now analysing the data. I am attaching 

photos of the field work. 

 

  
 

 

 


